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13th July 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Year 10 Students 
 
The GCSE Centre Assessed grades are available for students on Thursday 20th August 2020.  You can 
collect your GCSE envelope from the Main Hall between 11.00 and 11.30am on this day.  Please refer 
to the details below: 
 

 Students will collect their results between 11.00am and 11.30am. 

 We will have 1 distribution area – Main Hall. 

 Hand sanitiser will be available.  

 Students will collect their own GCSE envelope – only students (not parents) can collect the 

envelope.  If a student cannot collect their own envelope, for some reason, then they must 

complete a document that allows their parent to collect it instead. This document is 

attached in the email and must be brought along on the day.  

 Students can then go onto the playground or open the results at home if they wish.  

Ofqual have stated that they will be producing “accessible information and have a helpline available 
to students and their parents or carers to talk about the appeals process and any other questions 
they may have about their results this summer”.  When I have those details, I will share them with 
you.  
 
If anyone has a query regarding the above arrangements, then please email 
examsdepartment@tomlinscoteschool.com for support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Major 
Principal 

http://www.tomlinscoteschool.com/

